
From: James Carter
Sent: 30/08/2023 12:03:14 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Submission concerning DA2022/1164 34-35 South Steyne, Manly
Attachments: submission to northern beaches council_james carter.2023.08.30.pdf;

Please find attached my submission concerning this proposed development.
 
Regards,
James Carter



James Carter 
535/25 Wentworth Avenue 

Manly NSW 2095 

 

30 August 2023 

 

To Northern Beaches Council 
By email: council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 

 

DA2022/1164 34-35 South Steyne, Manly 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

As per my previous objection (May 2023) to this proposed development, I must stress again to Council that this 

proposed development significantly exceeds the height limits, per the Manly LEP, of 10m at the front and 12m at 

the rear of the property. 

I purchased my apartment in the Peninsula Building in 2006 on the explicit understanding that those height limits 

would protect the sea views from my apartment. That is, the price I paid for the apartment, incorporated the sea 

views then afforded to the apartment by virtue of the height restrictions. 

I (along with several other affected owners in the Peninsula Building) was extremely dismayed in 2010, when 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

So naturally, I am extremely concerned that Northern Beaches Council uphold the height restrictions in relation to 

the proposed development at 34-35 South Steyne. 

In response to my May 2023 submission (and several other submissions from other affected owners in the 

Peninsula Building), I appreciate that the Council directed Fortis Development Group to re-consider their 

proposed development plans for the site. The changes they have proposed are not acceptable. 






